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Gratitude expressed

	Dear Anonymous Firefighter:

Thank you for taking the time to file a report against the hit and run culprit in December 2015 in the Walmart parking lot in Bolton.

I wanted to thank you in person, but I understand that you wish to remain anonymous. So I hope you read this letter and know that I

am very grateful. Thank you from the bottom of my heart!

Dr. Harpreet Gill,

Optometrist
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